
Did you know that you can 
receive $5 for your  

old thermostat? 

To help protect our land, air, and water 
from toxic mercury pollution in Maine, 
thermostat manufacturers are required to 
offer a $5 incentive for every mercury-
containing thermostat returned for proper 
recycling and disposal.  

You can get $5 when you       
bring your thermostat to any                   

participating retailer, household 
hazardous waste collection site, 

or thermostat wholesaler.  

Visit www.thermostat-recycle.org/statelaws/maine  
to find a participating collection site near you! 

Replacing your old thermostat with a programmable model 
can also help you save money on heating bills! 


